
ACE Car Club 
Monthly Meeting Minutes 

 

 

Tuesday, August 2, 2022, 6:30pm 

 
    
17 members showed up 1 officer Sandy 
 
    Meeting started doing 80 bags with what we had for the Under the Lights car show Sat August 20, 
2022, from 6pm to 9pm 
 
    Jason Spector had 500 flyers for the August Car Show and had a receipt that he gave to Sandy, but he 
has a picture in his phone if lost 
     
    Meet at Dave's shop Saturday morning at 9:00am to help load trailer for the show/do buckets for what 
was brought in 
 
    Water low for car show Steve will bring what he has, and Sandy will grab an extra case of water  
 
    Jeff let everyone know what was discussed about the show with the guy at the Uhal place last Friday 
we checked on the DJ access to power 
 
    We called Dave about the Venders because Jeff asked how that works and Dave said we only have 1 
vender right now Mimi truck 
 
    Dave Cole he is going to check with the shirt factory for more possible venders and will let Dave Ure 
know how that goes 
 
    We discussed people parking and then coming to the table to pay and register to make it easier with 2 
entrances  
 
    We had 2 new members that came to the meeting  
 
    Albert Fuller & grandson Jimmy who has 1950 Plymouth 
 
    Rob Gaiser with a 1931 Model A  
 
                                                                                                                                                Thank You 
                                                                                                                                                Sandy Smith 
                                                                                                                                                Secretary  
Addition: 
 
Hi All,  
 
August 20 will be upon us quickly, we have lots of great flyers Jason worked hard on producing yet to post and a 
short time to do so. 
 
Please stop by Dave's shop... the conference room... and pick up more to post. They are located on the officers desk 
and on the adjacent bookshelf. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Jeff 

 


